
Sorority Holds Election;

The Theta Sigma Phi Sorority of the
Hazleton Campus recently held a meeting
in which officers were elected.

Following is a list of the officers:
President; Connie Belletiere
Vice-president: Nancy Frye
Secretary: Barbara Jarick
Treasurers Sally Suitaj
Publicity Chairman: Lois Lombardo
Executive Committee Member:

Kathy Fogarty

Following elections, the matter of a
Hayride was brought; up„ It was decided
that it would be held on October 15.

Two new rules were presented to the
sorority* The first was that absence from
three consecutive meetings without a valid
excuse was reason enough to be not in-
cluded as a member.-, The second was that
all dues for this semester which £sre $1.50
must be paid by October 15*

In addition, the freshmen were present-
ed with their initiation instructions.
Initiation was carried out during the
course of the past week.

Also, the president appointed a pro-
gram committee:

Chairman:
Assitants:

Dolores Ritsik
Evelyn Casper
Randy Allen

The president will inform all sorority
members of the next meeting.

The Community Concert

The community concerts will begin on
Thursday, October 6, 1960, and they will
be held at the Hazleton High School*
Membership tickets are available to stu-
dents for the price of for the en-
tire series.! Those wishing to purchase
these tickets should see Mr. ,Fr ardc Each
concert begins at 8:30 P.-M.

The concerts for this fall are:

Thurs. ,oct,. 6 : Icelandic Singers

Monday, Nov* 7: A'Jex Templeton,
pianist

Sat., Jan. 21: Berl Senofski
violinist

Tues., Mar. 21: Indianapolis
Symphony- • - Izlar
Solomon, conductor

DOCTOR ERIC A* WALKER VISITS BAZLETUF
CAMPUS by Paul Miller

Doctor Eric talker, noted speaker*
educationalist, and President of the
Pennsylvania State University visited
our campus on Tuesday, September 27-

While at Highacres* he was conducted
about the campus by Mister Frank Kostos*
During the tour, he viewed several
classes and observed a daily routine at
our campus.

Upon completion of his tour, Doc'ao.'V
Wb'lker proceeded to the Student Union
Building, where he met informally with
faculty members and students.

Preceding his visit to Highacres,
Doctor Walker was guest speaker at a
luncheon meeting of the Hazleton Kiwanis
Club*

Before receiving his present position,
Doctor Walker was Dean of The Sohool of
Engineering and Architecture at Penn


